
 

“Building Communities. Changing Lives.” is the vision of the Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority.  RRHA is Virginia’s largest public housing authority 
serving over 10,000 residents and managing nearly 4,000 units through the public housing program. RRHA provides subsidized housing assistance to more than 
3,000 families and is a catalyst for quality affordable housing and community revitalization. For more information about RRHA programs and objectives, visit 
rrha.com, Facebook or Twitter. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

RRHA CEO Steven Nesmith is laser focused on minimizing the impact of the current affordable housing crisis 
by getting RRHA’s waitlist down to a manageable size so that the Agency can move persons off of the waitlist 

Applicants who do not update their information by the deadline will be removed from the waiting list.  This 
process will eliminate duplication and make room for other families and individuals who may be interested in 
housing.

a waiting list is out of date, it can be very difficult, if not impossible, to reach applicants selected from the 

Reasonable accommodations for those that are disabled will be made to fully utilize any of the services 

TenantSelection@rrha.com
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https://www.rrha.com/
https://www.facebook.com/pg/RichmondRedevelopmentAndHousingAuthority/posts/?ref=page_internal
https://twitter.com/VibrantRRHA
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